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30/08/2023 
 

Ref: Recommendation letter for Aphroditi Knorring  
 
 
 
To whom it may concern  
 
 
I hired Aphroditi in February 2023 to look after my two girls, aged 4 and 7, and my little boy, 

aged 15 months, on a regular basis for three afternoons per week and additional wrap-

around care as needed.  

Aphroditi has become a valued and much-loved addition to our family who is respected by 

the children and us as parents alike. We much appreciate her flexibility and reliability as well 

as her ability to make the children feel comfortable and safe. She is perfectly able to 

manage the whole bunch of them with ease, keeping them entertained appropriately while 

also watching over their behaviour and personal development in a firm but loving manner. 

She is always joyful and provides a happy environment for the children.  

We as parents value her reliability, flexibility, and her professional and punctual 

communication and overall manners.   

 

I always feel very comfortable leaving my children in Aphroditi’s care. From the moment we 

met her, I was confident that she is a great nanny due to her active, fun and loving nature 

and her ability to set boundaries while still being a warm and friendly companion to my kids. 

She always communicate and plays with them in a child-friendly and trustworthy manner 

while behaving professionally in our personal home and I have the utmost confidence in her 

judgement at all times.  

 
I am always happy to answer more specific questions as Aphroditi’s private employer.  
 
Kind regards,  
Paula Rocktaeschel 


